STUPREME COURT OF NEW JERSEY

PiErrRE P. GARVEN

CHIEF JUSTICE

Mis Lulu J. Eisenhauer
328 Van Emburgh Avenue
Ridgewood, New Jersey

Dear Miss Eisenhauer:

CouRrT HousE
HACKENSACK, NEW JERSEY 07601

September 25, 1973

Thank you for your very kind letter of
September 4, 1973. I certainly do appreciate your remarks.

I must admit, in turn, that whatever my grammar and

English may be, I owe to you.

In the days gone'by, it was

teachers of your caliber which gave me the foundation I have
today. To you I owe a great measure of whatever success I
may have had. So, it is my pleasure and privilege to thank

you.

Very truly yours,

“PIERRE P. GARVEN




